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What is PAL?

The Power Action Leadership (PAL) Fund is a fund set up
through AEOA where payroll deductions are put towards:

Lobbying

Representation in advocacy coalitions

State and Federal Contacts in legislation and in the Governor’s Office
A collective voice on poverty and low-income issues

A voice to represent our agency for important legislative decisions
such as budget and program reductions

Payroll deductions to the PAL fund are voluntary. However,
please keep in mind that without funding for lobbying, AEOA
will not have a strong voice during important legislative
decisions on both the state and federal levels.

Without a strong lobbying voice, AEOA is subject to:

Program Reductions

Unmet Client Needs




